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Thankyou for your response in relation to accepting our submission from the Moonee Action Group 
MAG for the Inquiry into Pacific Highway Upgrades September 2005. 
 For the additional Inquiry into proposed upgrades of the Pacific Highway in Coffs Harbour MAG wish 
to support the submission from the Bypass Action Network BAN. 
 
In terms of the highway upgrade it is important to ensure: 
 
immediate safety issues 
the separation of local and interstate traffic to the greatest extent possible 
specific environmental characteristics of this region 
noise and pollution issues 
Yours sincerely, 
          Sandy Van Veluwen 
 
For and on behalf of the Moonee Action Group (MAG) 


